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Johnson-Brock School Board Meets 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education approved the resignation of Dana Overfield as
K-12 Music Director during their meeting Monday. 

A phone conference was held with regional Teammates Directo Nick Harrington. He advised the
Johnson-Brock Teammates coordinators are doing an awesome job matching students with mentors.
Tara Gossman who does the matching of mentors with mentees  reported there is still a need for
more mentors, especially men.  Currently there are 20 students waiting to be matched up.  Overall
the matches are up from four, to 37.

Principal Lucus Dalinghaus, reported 23 students signed up during the Kindergarten Roundup event.
He noted the projected enrollment for the 2016-17 school year is in the mid-33o's, for  students in
Pre-K through 12th grade at Johnson-Brock.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler said he would like to complete the updated to the lighting in the shop,
repair the roof on the metal shop, mud-jack pads north of the gymnasium and build up the retaining
wall by the metal shop entrance during the summer.

Koehler also said that at this time, nothing will be done with the bleachers at the football field in
Johnson.  
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